
 
April 22, 2013 
Announcement 589 

 
Update on 2013 CPT, HCPCS and ADA Codes:  Affected 
Claims Have Been Reprocessed  
Providers were previously notified that the 2013 CPT, HCPCS and ADA codes were updated in the Medicaid 
Management Information System (MMIS) effective with dates of service on or after January 1, 2013.  See Web 
Announcement 583 dated April 3, 2013, for details.  

Any claims with dates of service on or after January 1, 2013, and with process dates on or before March 18, 
2013, that denied for edit codes 0210 (No pricing segment is on file) or 0309 (Services not covered) have been 
automatically reprocessed.  The adjudications of any affected claims appear on remittance advices dated April 26, 
2013. 

 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_583_20130403.pdf
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_583_20130403.pdf

